
RCW 58.28.090  Assessments.  Each lot or parcel of said lands 
having thereon valuable improvements or buildings ordinarily used as 
dwellings or for business purposes, not exceeding one-tenth of one 
acre in area, shall be rated and assessed by the said corporate 
authorities at the sum of one dollar; each lot or parcel of such lands 
exceeding one-tenth and not exceeding one-eighth of one acre in area, 
shall be rated and assessed at the sum of one dollar and fifty cents; 
each lot or parcel of such lands exceeding in area one-eighth of one 
acre and not exceeding one-quarter of an acre in area, shall be rated 
and assessed at the sum of two dollars; and each lot or parcel of such 
lands exceeding one-quarter of an acre and not exceeding one-half of 
one acre in area, shall be rated and assessed at the sum of two 
dollars and fifty cents; and each lot or parcel of land so improved 
exceeding one-half acre in area shall be assessed at the rate of two 
dollars and fifty cents for each half an acre or fractional part over 
half an acre; and every lot or parcel of land enclosed, which may not 
otherwise be improved, claimed by any person, corporation, or 
association, shall be rated and assessed at the rate of two dollars 
per acre or fractional part over an acre; and where upon one parcel of 
land there shall be two or more separate buildings occupied or used 
ordinarily as dwellings or for business purposes each such building, 
for the purposes of this section, shall be considered as standing on a 
separate lot of land; but the whole of such premises may be conveyed 
in one deed; which moneys so assessed must be received by the clerk 
and be paid by him or her into the city or town treasury.  [2010 c 8 § 
18009; 1909 c 231 § 9; RRS § 11493. Prior: 1888 c 124 pp 216-220.]
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